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AUTHORITY 

 

 

A question was raised at the last Full Council meeting with regard to the High Court 
decision to uphold some Dartmoor landowners desire to ban camping on sections of 
the moor they own.  
 
The Town Clerk has made contact with the Chief Executive to ascertain how the 
Town Council can best support their application to appeal, and any subsequent 
appeal.  
 
The process is still at an early stage and although at the time of writing nothing has 
been received from the DNPA, it may have been by the time of the meeting. 
 
If it has not by the time of the meeting, the members could decide to write a letter of 
support based on the views and fact as they stand.  
 
Members are invited to discuss the points they would like highlighted and delegate 
the Mayor and Town Clerk to put together a suitable letter.  
 
Jonathan Parsons 
Town Clerk 
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